



May 3, 2019

The Office of the Bishop

Dear Friends,

10014 - 81 Avenue NW Edmonton, AB T6E 1W8 Ph: (780) 439-2636 Fax (780) 433-6623 Email: info@albertasynod.ca www.albertasynod.ca

On behalf of Pastor Brian Rude and our Synod's Global Missions Ministry Team, thank you for your generous contribution during 2018 to — "En Misión con El Salvador: In Mission with El Salvador".

Spirit -Led Leadership Included with this correspondence is a 2018 Report from Pastor Brian and a 2018 Financial Report. Funds received in 2018 are used for ministry expenses in 2019. I was very pleased that Pastor Brian was able to be with us last year for the Synod of Alberta and the Territories Convention, June 14-16, 2018 at the UofA – Augustana Campus, Camrose and was available for speaking engagements before and following the Convention. These engagements were primarily within our Synod but did include several engagements in the SASK Synod.

Hope-Filled

May God bless our ongoing partnership in ministry for the sake of the Gospel!

Discipleship

"The God of all hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing so that you may

abound in hope by the power of the Holy Spirit" (Romans 15:13).

Innovative

In Christ Jesus –

Tradition

Shalom,

Collaborative Partnerships

The Rev. Dr. Larry Kochendorfer, Bishop Synod of Alberta and the Territories Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada